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DERBY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
35 Fifth Street 

Derby, Connecticut 06418 

(203) 736-5027·/ax (203) 736-5031 ·www.derbyps.org 

Dr. Matthew j. Conway, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools 

Febl'ijary 22, 2018 

Robert and Paula Kling 
50 Harold Avenue 
Derby, CT 06418 

RE: Brianna Kling 
Student Recognition 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kling, 

The Derby Board of Education would like to recognize your daughter, Brianna, for her 
award from the Connecticut Association of Schools Elementary Celebration of the Arts 
Festival. CAS honors two outstanding students, in the highest-grade level of each 
elemetitaty·school m 'our state, who has excelled in the areas of visual or performing arts 
and exhibits high levels of citizenship. 

On behalf of the Board of Education and myself, I invite you and Brianna to our next 
Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 6, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Derby Middle 
School Cafetorium. 

We ~every proud of Brianna's accomplishments! 

r. Matthew J. Conway, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools 

cc: Jim Gildea, Chairman, Board of Education 
Mario Ciccarini, Principal, Bradley School 
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